
Schultz, Adam 

6/7/2012 3:40:02 PM
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: FIT Website update

Hi Meredith,

I’m updating the CPUC’s FIT website and noticed these was a section for utility contact for the 
FIT.

Currently, this is what’s listed on the site
(http://www.cpuc.ca.gov/PUC/energv/Renewables/hot/feedin.tariffs.htm) for PG&E:

PG&E Contact:

• Feed-inTariffs@pqe.com
• PGM feed-in tariff webpage

The web link still works fine, but I’m wondering if the email address is still valid? We have a 
utility employee contact listed for SCE and SDG&E.

If you could let me know whether I should leave that email address or supplant it with 
someone’s name/email, that’d be great.

Thanks,

Adam

SB GT&S 0323240
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